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The Chambersburg Fire Department is sponsoring “Safety Saturday” on the first Saturday of the 
month.  The event is located at Headquarters Fire Station, 130 N. Second St., starting at 10:00 
and ending at 2:00. 
 
The Department will have a certified Child Safety Seat Technician available to install or check 
car seats.  A limited number of car seats are available to rent through the PennDOT Loaner 
Program.  Fire safety information will always be available, as will smoke alarms and carbon 
monoxide alarms, for residents of the Borough of Chambersburg.  Additionally, everyone is 
welcome to come in and see our fire station and apparatus.  
 
Each month will also highlight a different safety concern.  The dates for 2018 are: 
 
June 2 – Fireworks Safety 
 
July 7 – Disaster Preparedness 
 
August 4 – Back to School Safety 
 
September 1 – Child Passenger Safety – beyond Child Safety Seats 
 
October 6 – Fire Prevention Week kick-off 
 
November 3 – Winter and Cold Weather Safety 
 
December 1 – Holiday Safety and Safe Toys and Gifts  
 
The events are open to the public.  There is no admission fee.  There is a fee of $10.00 to rent a 
car seat through the PennDOT Loaner Program. 
 
For more information contact:  Chambersburg Fire Department at 717-263-5872 or 
cfdinfo@chambersburgpa.gov 
 
Press release contact:  Capt. Jackie Umberger at 717-263-5872 or 
jumberger@chambersburgpa.gov 
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